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Christmas Parent showcases  

  
Year 6 showcased their fantastic dancing skills 

along with a shadow puppet recital of ‘The 12 

days of Christmas’! 

Year 4/5 and Year 3/4 performed Jingle Bells 

and took part in some Christmas crafts with 

their parents! 

Year 2 enjoyed their Christmas sing: Little 

Snowflake, When Santa got stuck up the 

Chimney and Prickly hay. 

Year 1 performed a number of Christmas 

songs which had been well rehearsed and 

enthusiastically sung by all.  

This year, pupils in Reception and Nursery 

class took part in our Nativity. It was 

wonderfully festive and beautifully performed.  

  

 
 

Key Dates: 

Monday 3rd January – Bank holiday 

Tuesday 4th January – Start of term 

Friday 18th February – Break up for half term 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

What a term it has been! Thank you for your 

continued support and your understanding 

throughout these ever-changing times. We 

hope you all have a wonderful Christmas! 

 
COVID-19 

We will continue to monitor government 

guidance and you can find our recent risk 

assessment on our website. 

https://www.greystone.outwood.com/covid-

19  

 

Christmas dinner 

On Wednesday, we enjoyed our delicious 

Christmas dinner, accompanied by a festive 

atmosphere with music and crackers! A 

wonderful end to our term. 

 
 

Spring 1 Topics 

After Christmas, our classes will be learning 

about: 

 

Year 6 – World War II 

Year 4/5 – World War I 

Year 3/4 – Medieval Britain 

Year 2 – Explorers 

Year 1 – Animals 

Reception – Amazing Planet 

Nursery – Let’s pretend 
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